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FRIENDS OF 

PALACE WOOD SCHOOL  

 

RECEPTION INTAKE 

WELCOME LETTER 

On behalf of the PTFA, we wanted to 
welcome you to Palace Wood!  

WHAT WE DO! 
We are the Friends of Palace Wood (also known as 
the PTFA - Parents, Teachers, and Friends 
Association).  We are a registered charity (number 
1181700), and we create exciting events for the pupils 
and their families to attend, bringing our school 
community together and raising important funds to 
achieve things that wouldn’t otherwise be realised 
within the school’s financial budget. From the 
Christmas and Summer Fair to Discos and Easter Egg 
Hunts, our events become lasting memories for 
Palace Wood children and their families. 
 

WHO WE ARE! 
The activities of the PTFA are steered and organised 
by a small but very friendly and enthusiastic committee 
of working parents and school staff. We also have a 
brilliant group of volunteers who support us with our 
events.  They help in any way they are able, whether it 
is serving drinks at the school disco, sorting second 
hand uniform, or wrapping lucky dip prizes – they 
make it all possible! We have also been where you are 
now, with a little one starting school and know how 
overwhelming it can be!  If you have any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to ask! 

 
 

 
WHY WE NEED YOU! 
You can make a real difference! 
More grown-ups involved with the Friends means we 
can give the children more! More money, more fun 
events, more facilities and equipment for the school and 
more memories that will last a lifetime! 
 
However much or little time you can spare – please get 
in touch. The PTFA is a fantastic way to  
be involved in the school community  
and make new friends! Be certain that  
your help will be appreciated and  
will make a big, big difference. 
 

FRIENDS EVENTS 
Just some of the events we 

organised! 
Break the 
Rules Day 

Grown Up for 
the Day 

Christmas 
Fair and 
Grotto 

Discos Quiz Night Wreath 
Making 

Share the 
Love Day 

Valentines 
Fair 

East Hunt 

Pancake 
Flip 

Challenge 

Mother’s and 
Father’s Day 

Gifts 

Will Wonka 
Book Shop 

EYFS Disco 
Party 

My Child’s 
Art  

Clothing 
Exchange 

 

 

UNTIL SEPTEMBER! 
Please join our closed Facebook Group – The 
Friends of Palace Wood where we share information 
and reminders. We also advertise our stock of second 
hand unform, which you are welcome to purchase 
from. The items are £1 and it can really help the cost of 
kitting out the newest members of our school 
community!  We also enclose a little gift from us to you 
to welcome you Palace Wood!  
 
We can’t wait to meet you! 

The Friends of Palace Wood 

Facebook Page 

 

Registered Charity: 1181700 

WHAT WE DO 

WHO WE ARE 

AND WHY WE 

NEED YOU! 

Friends Noticeboards in Acorns 

and Oaks playgrounds 
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